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January 30, 2018 

Happy New Year FBA Members: 

We have a number of terrific events planned for 2018, including the 
Southern Utah Law Symposium which will be held May 11-13th in St. 
George, Utah, the Annual Criminal Law Seminar (also held in May), and 
the Annual Ronald N. Boyce Seminar (held in October), an event where 
most, if not all, of the federal judges present.   

Additionally, this year, the Tri-State Seminar will be held at The 
Lodges at Deer Valley, Utah, on September 20-22nd, bringing attorneys and 
judges from Utah, Wyoming, and Idaho together to discuss topics important 
to practitioners in these states. During the Tri-State Seminar, a Friday night 
banquet will be held at the Utah Olympic Park (UOP) while Olympic 
hopefuls and prior Olympians, known as the “Flying Aces,” perform aerials 
into the UOP pool. 

As always, FBA members receive discounted pricing when 
registering for these events.  We are once again planning a one-hour, 
members’ only CLE which will be free to all FBA members.  Information 
regarding this CLE will be provided in the coming months. 

The FBA has a long-standing tradition of community service and 
engagement.  Our Chapter is now participating in the SOLACE (Support of 
Lawyers All Concerned Encouraged) program which provides support and 
assistance to members of the legal community nationwide.  We’ll also 
continue to strongly support civics education and provide another 
Classroom to Courtroom event in April where high school students spend a 
day at the courthouse learning about the federal court system. 

With all of this in mind, we look forward to serving you this year 
and look forward to seeing you in federal court.  Have a wonderful, 
productive year.   

Sincerely, 

Amber M. Mettler Kristen R. Angelos David L. Mortensen 
President  President-Elect Treasurer




